
Gaeltacht Local Area Plan 
(including settlements of An Cheathrú Rua, An Spidéal and Baile Cláir.)  

Issues Paper 2017 
Public Consultation 

The purpose of the Local Area Plan is to guide how the 
Gaeltacht physically develops over the next 6 years 

Public Information Day 

The Forward Planning Team will also be holding a public information days which will 
consist of drop-in sessions between 3pm & 7.30pm  

Venue                             Date                                  Time 

 An Ceathrú Rua, Library     20th July   3pm –5pm  

Park Lodge Hotel,  An Spidéal   20th July   6pm– 7.30pm 

The Arches Hotel Claregalway   25th July   3pm-7.30pm 

Also visit us on : 

https://twitter.com/GalwayCoCo/ 

https://www.facebook.com/Galwaycounty 

Monday 10th July 
to  

Tuesday 8th August 
Consultation Material will be available for inspection at the Planning Office, Áras 
an Chontae, Prospect Hill, Galway (Mon-Fri 9am-4pm, Wed 10am-4pm) as well as 

online at: 
http://www.galway.ie/services/planning/developmentplansandpolicy/

localareaplans/gaeltachtlap/ 
 

Please read the Issues paper and return a response form with comments to the 
Forward Planning team either by post at (Planning Office, Áras an Chontae, 

Prospect Hill, Galway H91 H6KX) or by email to (Forwardplanning@galwaycoco.ie) 

Have 
your say ! 


